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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

Edurio Parent Survey 
 

Transforming Lives Educational Trust would like to give parents/carers the opportunity to complete 

a short survey. This will be communicated directly to parents/carers early next week. Parents/carers 

will then receive a unique code from info@tlet.org.uk that is a ‘once only’ use code by no later than 

the end of the day on Wednesday 24 April. The closing date for the survey is Tuesday 7 May.   

 
 

 
Gardening Club 
 

Should parents/carers have any shrubs or bushes which they might have split or have new seedlings 

of any plants which they no longer require, we would be very grateful for donations to establish our 

Houlton School garden. We’ve had success with our bulb planting and are now looking for larger, 

more year-round plants of any sort. 

Year 8 Educational Visit to Dovedale 
 

The Year 8 educational visits to Dovedale are taking place on Wednesday 24 and Thursday 25 

April.  

Pupils should arrive at school at 8:00am prompt, the coach will leave at 8:15am. 

Pupils should wear sensible clothing and either trainers or walking boots. They need to bring 

sunscreen and a hat if the weather is nice together with any medication, a water bottle and some 

20p coins for the toilet. Pupils may bring their mobile device to listen to music on the coach. 
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